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Skopje, 18. 9. 2014 

Dear Prof. Vrvic, 

On behalf of the Scientific committee of the XXIIIrd Congress of the Chemists and Technologists of 

Macedonia (with international participation), it is a great pleasure and honor for us to invite You to give 

a lecture from your expertise area on the Congress. The congress will take place in Ohrid, from 8 to 11 of 

October, 2014. We sincerely hope that you will accept our invitation. All the expenses related to the 

accommodation and the stay in Ohrid will be covered by the organizers. Due to the limited budget of the 

Congress invited lecturers are, however, expected to cover their travel expenses. We thank you for your 

understanding concerning this point. 

Looking forward to hearing from your soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Prof. Ljupco Pejov 

President of the Scientific Committee  

 
Prof. Jane Bogdanov 

President of the Organizing Committee 

 

http://www.pmf.ukim.edu.mk/PMF/Chemistry/sojuz/23congress/

